
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning Steven D. Kurland, 

Jenae Thornberry on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, September 19, 2024 8:23 AM 
'Steven D. Kurland' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket No. 20240068-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/19/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09074-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240068, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

~7~e; 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Steven D. Kurland <psu1980@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 8:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240068-WS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 

It is almost every two years this water utility is asking for a price increase. From day 1 when they 
bought out Sanlando utilities/Utilities inc. our area has been paying more then we should. My rate 
was less then $50 a month when we 
had Sanlando utilities/Utilities inc. and now we are averaging around $120 a month. 100 % increase 
since they took over. I was informed that we had a very efficient system in our area but due to the 
inefficiencies of the other areas 
we were funding their areas. I think they need to go back to territorial pricing so that we do not pay for 
others in their water kingdom. 
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Also, if they want to spend some funding in our area, what we really need is a water reuse system in 
our area for our water sprinkler systems. We are being charged for wastewater charges for water that 
is being used to water 
our lawns and does not go into the water drain systems. Unless we have a separate reuse system, 
we are unfairly being charged for watering our lawns.  
 
Please do not allow Sunshine Water to continue to burden its customers with unreasonable water 
bills.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Steven D. Kurland 
302 Smokerise Blvd 
Longwood, FL 32779 
 
407-456-1162 
  
  
  
  
  




